The City of La Villa is currently
accepting applications for the
position of City Administrator

Applicant must have experience in
local government, strong background
in business and public administration,
financial skills, strong planning skills,
be customer oriented, experience
in community development, able to
manage department heads, strong
oral and written communication skills
and must possess good character and
integrity.

Applications may be picked up at City
Hall located at 916 S. Mike Chapa, La
Villa, Texas between the hours of 8:00
a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Monday thru Friday.
Please submit application and resume
to City Secretary at City Hall no later
than September 8, 2023 at 5:00 p.m.




